



Northfleet Technology College Colyer Road Northfleet Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474 533802 Fax: 01474 536122

Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk Web: www.ntc.kent.sch.uk

Head: Jane Partridge

20 March 2017

Dear Parents

Red Nose Day - Friday 24 March 2017

As I am sure you all know, Red Nose Day is a charity appeal organised by *Comic Relief*, supported by the BBC. *Comic Relief* has been raising funds since 1988 and this year their main objective is to raise money for some incredible projects in the UK and Africa.

This year, Comic Relief 'Red Nose Day' is on Friday 24 March.

On Friday, we are asking students and staff to donate £1.00 if they wish to wear their 'own clothes' on the day. It would be in keeping with the appeal if students wore something red, but their usual casual clothes will be perfectly acceptable!

We would like to thank you in advance for your support for such a worthy charity.

Yours sincerely

Jane Partridge Headteacher















